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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) The manuscript entitled "microRNAs as mediators of cardiovascular disease: targets to be 

manipulated" provides an interesting insight into the potential role of microRNAs in cardiovascular 

disease, and also highlights the potential for targeting these small molecules in therapy. The 

manuscript will likely interest many readers, and can be published accordingly. 

 

(2) The manuscript gives an interesting overview about the rule of microRNA in cardiovascular 

disease. It is well written and gives all main points. The make it more easy to read some shortening 

would be helfpul.  

 

-The authors deleted some parts of the manuscript so that the revised manuscript is more easier to 

read. Followings are some major changes made; 

Page1, the phrase “All authors declare no conflict-of-interest” is added. 

Page2, “recently highlighted” is removed and “be” is added 

Page3, the first line of the ‘introduction’ has been changed. Line 6-7 of the section ‘cardiovascular 

disease and microRNA’ was removed. 

Page4, the last part of the ‘cardiovascular disease and microRNA’ section was changed. Line 2-3, and 

6-7 of the ‘typical pattern of study on cardiovascular disease and miRNA’ section were removed 

Page5, line 2-3 from the top and line 2-3 from the bottom were removed. 

Page6, line 2-3 of the’alternative approaches to modulate expressions of miRNAs’ section was 

removed. The first sentence of the ‘conclusion’ section was removed. 

 

  

3 References and typesetting were corrected 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Biological Chemistry. 
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